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Sermon Notes
Pr. Tom Bryant

“More Than Meets the Eye”
John 2.1-11

I.  A Multi – Purpose Sign

         “biblical signs are sign- ificant!”

        Moses – Water → _____________

        Jesus – Water → ______________

                  -  Water + Wine = _________________

II.  A Model Path of Proper Response
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17 January 2016     Feast of the Epiphany
May God who gathers us around Himself in the Word and Sacrament to  

bless us with His forgiveness this morning be your source of comfort,  
strength and renewal as you worship today.  In the Name of Christ, we  

are all called to come and hear that the Lord is Good!

Our Gospel reading is John 2.1-11 and our response is, “Praise be 
to thee, O Christ” spoken in unity aloud.

Call to Worship: Psalm 128
         Hymns: Opening #222    Prayer #235   Closing  - #560

Bible Study  this week:  Thursday – 10:30am
                                                            7:00pm

The ladies Bible study plans to resume on Tuesday, January 19th, 
at 7pm.  We will embark on a Beth Moore study, to be determined by the 
group. Please plan now to join us! We’re very excited to join together! 
The Men's Group will also resume on January 26h at 7:00pm.
 

We had 8 people volunteer for our Good News Club!  God is 
always good  and always makes possible His calling upon us! 
Please keep this entire ministry in prayer – leaders, teachers & kids

Thank you notes from the Angel Tree Gifts are at the Welcome Center! 
Thanks and keep praying for your “angel”!

The Board of Elders will meet in Retreat on this Saturday.  Please keep 
them in prayer as they meet.  On the 24th they will be Dedicated during 
the worship service.  We are blessed by the lay leadership we have.  If 
you ever have a need or question for the board please let them know.

Please give any item you want to be included in the Church Newsletter to 
Glenda before the 20th.  This is a great tool to keep us all abreast of 
happenings at the Well.  You can receive it either by email or at the 
Welcome Center.
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